
 

 Feedback: PHSDSBC Annual General Meeting (AGM) 
 

The Annual General Meeting of the KwaZulu-Natal Public Health and Social Development Sectoral 

Bargaining Council (PHSDSBC) was held on 25 April 2025 at Northdale Hospital in Pietermaritzburg. The 

Chamber Secretary presented the PHSDSBC Annual Report for the financial year 2024/25. The report 

was confirmed by both the employer, labour and was adopted. 

 

Newly elected Chairperson and Vice-Chairperson 

In term of PHSDSBC Resolution 4/2015, parties are required to elect the Chairperson and Vice-

Chairperson on a yearly basis. Mr. Thulani Gabela from labour was re-elected as the Chairperson while 

Ms. Ntokozo Gumede from the employer was re-elected as Vice-Chairperson for the period of 2025/26. 

 

PSA members are encouraged to submit agenda items regarding collective issues for 

discussion/negotiation at the Bargaining Council through PSA structures and PSA Provincial Offices.  

 

For any Department of Health and Department of Social Development dispute related queries you can 

contact Mbongeni Mbanjwa PSA Labour Relations Officer on mbongeni.mbanjwa@psa.co.za and 082 

880 8966. 
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